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Dear Brother Priest, 

With joy, I write to you to inform you that today, in Rome, our Holy Father, Pope 
Francis, has named Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory a cardinal. The consistory will 
take place on November 28, 2020. 

Please join me in congratulating and praying for Archbishop Gregory. 
 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia   

 
 
 
 


